
Assessment update, Early Years Spring – 2024-25 

Your child’s class teacher has assessed your child’s attainment in reading, writing and 

mathematics against the national curriculum for their age group. 

Assessment results will be available on MCAS on 22nd January at 9am. 

Watch our assessment information video here, you can also find it here on our website 

https://www.fieldingprimary.com/how-to-videos/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In MCAS, click on assessment on the left-hand menu or click ‘more’ from the dashboard. 

This will bring up an assessment grid similar to the ones below. The first column shows 

your child’s base assessment. Progress is measured from this baseline. 

 
 

https://youtu.be/_8gyE-JGg_o
https://www.fieldingprimary.com/how-to-videos/


 

From 19th December at 11am, you will be able to book a parent consultation on MCAS to 

discuss these assessments: Dates: 

Reception 

• Monday 3rd February, 7.40-830am, 3,40-6.40pm 

• Monday 10th February, 7.40-830am, 3,40-6.40pm 

Nursery: 

• 24, 25 and 26th February Dragonflies  

• 3rd and 4th March for Ladybirds 

 


